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SUMMER NEWSLETTER 2007
2 Corinthians ch. 8 : vs. 5

And they did more than we had hoped.  They gave 
themselves first to the Lord and then to us in keeping 
with Gods will.   

WHAT a privilege to be amongst such an awesome team 
this summer that was so committed to the Lords work. 
You  could  see  the  Hand  of  God  presiding  over  our 
Camping programme.  It has been a challenging time but 
revitalising  being  full  of  inspiration,  support  and 
fellowship.  You feel  so blessed to be part of such a 
vital ministry reaching into the lives of so many people. 
Christian  Camping  is  an  amazing  evangelism  tool  for 
spreading the Gospel.  Forming a temporary community 
such as a camp has many special features.  Young people 
come here they build relationships in a non-threatening 
and independent setting, which gives room for God to 
touch their lives in a life changing way.  Thank-you for 
your support by being an important part of this ministry. 
What God has called you to is special, vital, unique and 
effective.

CAMPS have  been  really  effective  this  summer 
although numbers  were  down on  previous  years.   The 
leaders testify to experiencing the Lords overruling and 
keeping in many situations.  The weather has been great 

for camping no sun burn, and still able to do the outdoor 
camp activities, it’s been just like winter but with more 
daylight hours.   We had campers in  the lake or river 
most days canoeing, 

Will you PLEASE PRAY for the Camp Facility and 
Programme for the coming year?  We will covet your 
prayers.

● That we might be about our Fathers business. 
● That all our efforts will be channelled in such a 

way that those on the property will want to 
know more about our Heavenly Father. 

● That the young people who come to camp this 
term might be challenged from the Bible in an 
interesting, life changing way and may know 
Gods forgiveness and healing from sin.  



On the PROPERTY SIDE we have grassed the newly 
levelled  areas.   A kind  neighbour recently  disced the 
cultivated paddock and hope to have a crop in soon.  
To  make  the  office  more  accessible  we  are  in  the 
process  of  installing  Broadband  and  our  computer 
software that manages our address database and file 
system – it is eventually hoped to be able to access the 
file  system  from  the  main  building  which  will  be 
especially good for registering campers as they arrive, 
also as a result of the upgrade to broadband our new 
email  address  has  become  info@cycwaihola.org.nz –  I 
encourage you to update your  addressbooks  with this 
new  address  .   
How  about  helping  to  spring  clean the  property  in 
preparation for Family Camp?  Let me know if you can 
help.  

FAMILY CAMP is scheduled from Easter Monday 16 
to  Friday 20 April.   Camp forms can  be down loaded 
from our web site soon.  Our Key speaker will be Ross 
Brightwell

LASTLY,  let  me  encourage  you  to  join  us  on  CYC 
STUDY/FAMILY DAY FEBRUARY 24 2007.  Do plan 
to join with us.

GOD’S
WORD

10.00 am Alan Kerr

10.45 am Morning Tea

11.00 am Az Gray

12.00 am Lunch with CYC Family 
(a plate to share please)

Children have their own programme.   Look 
forward to seeing you!!

Grant, Joanne & team here at CYC
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